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Message from the Principal

I cannot believe that it is the end of the 2021-2022 school year!  We have had an eventful end to
the year with Provincial Achievement Tests and class exams, hot lunches, field trips, sports day,
and swimming, just to name a few!

Should parents need to contact me, please feel free to email me at sherry.pfannmuller@ngps.ca.
Please feel free to share my contact information with any families who are wanting to register
their children at SCS.  Staff will return to work on Tuesday, August 30, 2022, and we will be
busy getting ready for the return of students on Thursday, September 1, 2022.  Please review our
website and follow us on social media to stay up to date with the coming events as we approach
the school start-up date.

I would like to wish everyone a well-deserved restful summer break.  I look forward to seeing
everyone back here in September!

In education,
Sherry Pfannmuller
Principal
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